
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC
GUAM REGIONAL TRANSIT AUTHORITY

FRIENDLY REMINDER

BUS OPERATIONS
ARE CLOSED

ON LABOR DAY
 Monday

2 Sept 2019
Paratransit Scheduling is available

For more information and accommodations, 

please call 647-7433 /34 /35.

http://grta.guam.gov/
http://grta.guam.gov/
http://grta.guam.gov/

